
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to Greenland  
Hello Greenland! This is Miss Howlett writing to you, one of 

your new class teachers as of September- I was thrilled to 

hear that you will all be in my class next year: I have been 

lucky enough to spend some time with most of you.  It is 

going to be a year of fun, learning and lots of adventures! I 

can’t wait to see what this year has in store for us! 

 

 

 

I joined Clockhouse as a trainee teacher last year and have 

loved every minute of it. I have previously worked in two other 

schools as a teaching assistant, so I have lots of exciting ideas 

and activities for us to do together.  

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Pink  

Food: Chocolate   

Sport: Swimming 

Animal: Chimpanzee  

Chocolate: ALL!!!! 

Movie: The Wizard of Oz or any Marvel film 

Book growing up: Goose Bumps  

Hobbies: Spending time with family and friends, 

cooking and exploring new places. 

 

 

 

 

I believe that working together is fundamental and that having fun should be a part of every piece of 

learning we do. At Clockhouse, we are a family and those are values that I love to promote within the 

class. I am looking forward to getting to know you even more next year.  

If you do have any questions about Greenland, please send me a message on the Dojo.  

Have a lovely summer!  

Miss Howlett 

  


